
 
 

PUBLIC SAFETY COMMISSION 
RECOMMENDATION 20200909-003 

 
 
 
Date:  September 9, 2020 
 
Subject:  Recommendation that City Council Support Shady Hollow Municipal Utility District  
 
Motioned by:  Commissioner Rebecca Webber 
 
Seconded by:  Commissioner Selena Alvarenga 
 
Recommendation:  The Public Safety Commission recommends that the City Council authorize 
negotiation and execution of an interlocal agreement with the Shady Hollow Municipal Utility District 
(MUD) for the provision of fire protection services by the Austin Fire Department to Shady Hollow in 
exchange for payment by the Shady Hollow MUD to the City. Related to Items #20-3034, #20-3083, 
#20-3085.  
 
Description of Recommendation to Council: City Council passed Resolution No. 20200521-010 on May 
21, 2020 – City Council directed the City Manager to negotiate with representatives of the Shady Hollow 
Municipal Utility District (District) to amend the City’s Strategic Partnership Agreement (SPA). 
 
Therefore, The Public Safety Commission recommends that the Austin City Council move forward with 
the interlocal agreement.   
 
Rationale:  The Public Safety Commission believes the addition of Station 46 is a benefit to the Austin 
community and not entering into the interlocal agreement will cause service disruptions of vital fire 
services to the Shady Hollow MUD and the surrounding areas.   
 
Vote:  
For:  Rebecca Gonzales, Selena Alvarenga, Daniela Nunez, Bill Kelly, Kathleen Hausenfluck, Rocky Lane 
Rebecca Webber, Nelly Paulina Ramirez 
 
Against: Zero 
Abstain: Zero 
Absent: Rebecca Bernhardt, Chris Harris 
 
 
Attest: [Staff or board member can sign] 
 
__________________________________ 
Janet Jackson, APD Liaison   


